

## **SAVE THE DATE: SEPTEMBER 10, 2016**

## GET <u>\$100 OFF</u> Silver and Above When you PAY BY APRIL 30<sup>TH</sup> EARLY BIRD DEADLINE!

P.O. Box 1072, Havertown, PA 19083 www.HaverfordMusicFestival.org

Dear Business Partner,

We are busily preparing for the **6TH Annual Haverford Music Festival** to be held on Saturday **September 10, 2016 from noon to 9:30 pm**. For the 6<sup>th</sup> anniversary of this amazing event, Sponsorships and Vendor booth space demand is high and space is limited! Don't miss this terrific marketing and business opportunity. Secure your place now!

## Four stages. More performers. More attendees.

The Haverford Music Festival expects **attendance of close to 20,000 people**. They will include your neighbors and music lovers who come from across the Main Line wide-eyed with excitement, ready to absorb all that Haverford Township and the Festival marketplace has to offer. It is a terrific opportunity to expose your business to thousands of new customers!

Four stages near Eagle and Darby Roads will feature Jazz, Rock, Pop, Children's, Folk, Classical, Blues, and Country – a musical experience for everyone! There will be food booths, vendors, moon bounce, a beer garden, and much more fun for the whole family. Admission is FREE.

We are reaching out to local businesses to participate as sponsors, vendors or to simply make a donation to help make the music festival a success. The Haverford Township Civic Council, a non-profit 501(c)(3), is coordinating the event. The Music Festival must be produced using <u>no taxpayer dollars</u>. We need your support.

## Sign up Now to Join us!

Enclosed is a Sponsor/Vendor Form with various options to fit your specific needs and budget. Please choose how you would like to participate and return it with your payment to secure your place in the event. For more information, visit our website <a href="www.HaverfordMusicFestival.org">www.HaverfordMusicFestival.org</a> or contact our sponsorship director Cindi Rooney 610-996-0841, whinerdiner@gmail.com

Thank you in advance for your support. Community events like the Haverford Music Festival could not take place without the generous support of businesses such as yours. We look forward to seeing you at the 2016 Haverford Music Festival.

Ernesto Betancourt, Chairman